
From: Bev Larson
To: Andrea Ward
Cc: oasiscustompools.kami@yahoo.com
Subject: 9-13-21 - President"s Report - Southwest Florida Chapter 297 Inc
Date: Tuesday, September 14, 2021 3:17:37 PM

Hi Andrea, here you go.. please let me know you received it.
 
Warmly, Bev
 
President's Report - Southwest Florida Chapter 297 Inc
 
Good Morning Ladies,
 
Greetings from Chapter297.  We have gradually gotten back in the swing of things
after challenges with COVID.  We are eager to continue rebuilding from the solid
foundation that NAWIC has stood for since inception of the Charter in 1982.
 
We have increased Membership from 8 to 34.  We have gone back to "In Person"
meetings very successfully following COVID protocol. We teamed up with CCIM
virtually, before we started in person meetings again and we offer a variety of
Speakers and projects throughout the year. Our meeting attendance has been great
due to top notch Speakers and Sponsors, we gain new members at every meeting
and are educating the local Women on NAWIC.
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In a message dated 9/14/2021 2:19:58 PM Eastern Standard Time,
award@summitconstructors.com writes:
 

Ladies,

 

I am really needing your reports by tomorrow.  We will be sending he program book
to the printers Monday.  It doesn’t have to be that long.  Just give ideas of what you
have going this coming year and other items like that.  I also need a picture as well.

 

 

 

Thanks,

Andrea N. Ward, CBT

Controller

SUMMIT Constructors, Inc.

1516 Fort Negley Blvd.

Nashville, TN  37203      

615.269.0575 Phone   615.269.0933 Fax   615.417.9843 Cell

award@summitconstructors.com
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